
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

 Since our last prayer letter, we have been in a holding pattern, awaiting the 

start of our deputation kick off.  We have took this time to make final preparations to 

our presentation materials.  In our last letter, we mentioned that we had shot video 

for our deputation video.  We are still making final adjustments to that and we are 

excited about showing it in the churches as I feel it will do a great job of sharing the 

burden and our calling toward Butte, Montana.  Once we have it finalized, it will be 

available on www.becks2butte.com for you to watch.  Check Facebook for updates. 

With most everything in place, we are ready to hit the deputation trail.  This 

will be something very new for our family as we have never travelled a whole lot, and 

have not been in many other churches.  We are excited about this opportunity and we 

greatly desire your prayers as we embark upon this next step of our lives. 

Now that things are in place, we are ready to start making phone calls to 

secure meeting opportunities.  Please pray with us that we would have the wisdom to 

know where to call and when.  Currently, our plan is to reach as many local churches 

(within a two hour radius of home) that we can, before branching out longer 

distances.  I plan to start out part time, until I can leave my current employment, then 

go full time as quickly as God will allow. 

 I thank you for your continued support as we work toward the start of 

deputation.  Our first meeting is scheduled in Lexington, NC on September 17th.  It 

seems like this time would never come, but we are excited to start this process and 

share our burden and calling to Butte, Montana.  The people of Butte need the 

Gospel.  This city is desperate for Jesus Christ!  Pray with us as we go! 

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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